Ras J. Baraka
Mayor

Public Safety Director

TO: Ana Golinski, Supervisor
City Clerk’s Office (Open Public Records Act Section)

FROM: Nicole Goodwin, Detective
Legal & Internal Affairs Unit

DATE: February 9, 2021

RE: OPRA request PD#20-0219

In response to your Open Public Records Act, request PD#20-0219, the enterprises
systems listed are not recognized systems used.

Respectfully yours,

Detective Nicole Goodwin
Legal & Internal Affairs Unit
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